
 
“I am able to do all things by  
the one who strengthens me” 

Philippians 4:13 
Lexham English Bible 
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Sale & Davys C of E Controlled Primary School, Twyford Road, Barrow Upon Trent, Derby DE73 7HA 
Telephone: 01332 702072 Email: info@saledavys.derbyshire.sch.uk 

 

12th November 2021 
 
Re:  Newsletter 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
 
Parent Questionnaires 
Thank you to all the parents who completed the Ofsted Parent Questionnaire. In response to your feedback we have 
reintroduced Class Newsletters so that you know what your child is learning about in school. We constantly strive to 
improve and your feedback is invaluable to us.    
 
After School Clubs 
During Covid visitors to school were discouraged and as a result our after school clubs have been limited this term. It 
is our aim to increase the number and range of clubs during the Spring Term. We will continue to up-date you on this.  
 
School uniform 
All the children look extremely smart in their winter school uniform. Please ensure that your child has a warm school 
coat with them every day and that they wear smart school shoes. Boots should only be worn if your child has a 
medical condition. Thank you for your ongoing support . 
 
Anti- Bullying Week 
Next week the whole school will taking part in National Anti-Bullying Week. Children will be given strategies and 
advice on how to deal with bullying. It is really important that children understand the acronym ‘STOP’ – Several 
Times On Purpose. Anti-bullying leaflets will be sent home with children next week. 
 
Current Reception Parents Open Day 
On Tuesday 23rd November from 9.15am-10.15 am we will be holding an Open Day for our current Reception parents 
who were unable to look round the school last year due to Covid. Please contact the school office if you wish to 
attend.  Parents who are applying for their child to begin school next September are also welcome to attend this 
session.  If you know anyone who may be interested in attending please pass this information on.   
 
Healthy snacks 
Junior children are welcome to bring a healthy snack to school to eat at playtime. We encourage children to eat fruit 
and to avoid chocolate and sweets. Thank you. 
 
Children in Need 
We will be celebrating Children In Need on Friday 19th November. Children are invited to dress up in spots and 
sparkles in exchange for a £1 donation. We look forward to a fun day! 
 
School Closure Dates: 
Inset day-23rd December 2021 
Holiday in lieu of the Queen’s Jubilee- March 18th 2022 
 
Please refer to our updated school calendar on the website for dates of upcoming planned events. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
Sarah Briggs  

 


